
Public Notice – Change of Board Meeting Date & Location 

 

ILLINOIS PRAIRIE DISTRICT PUBLIC LIBRARY 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

 
Illinois Prairie District Public Library 

Metamora Branch 
208 E. Partridge St. 

Metamora, IL 61548 
 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting on April 9, 2024, for the Illinois Prairie District Board of Trustees 
has been changed. The meeting will now be held on April 2, 2024, at the Metamora branch location, 
208 E. Partridge St. Metamora IL 61548.   

 


